
 

May 27, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
COVID testing was conducted today and as of the time of this letter 
was written, all tests have been negative. We continue to work closely with the state of New Hampshire 
and are following all guidance and recommendations.  
 
We have had an influx of resident clothing that is unlabeled, if you believe you or your loved one are 
missing clothing please visit the laundry room located on the basement level past the kitchen; the 
laundry room is open until 2pm. When bringing in new clothing we request you bring this to the laundry 
department or Laura Vaillancourt, Social Service Director. This will help ensure the clothing is properly 
labeled. We request you inform other friends/family who do not receive this update.  
 
We wanted to provide a few reminders of our infection control requirements during visitation:  

• Visits must only be held in the resident’s room or outside; outdoor visits are preferred  

• We request visitors do not ride in the elevator with other residents 

• Walking with your loved one in the hall is okay and please avoid groups of residents if they are 
conversing together, returning from activities or entering/leaving the chapel 

• Please do not visit in the solariums 
 
Do not visit if you have ANY cold of flu symptoms or experiencing any other illness.  

• A mask must be worn that covers the nose and mouth while walking throughout the building 

• Visitors may not associate with other residents during the visit 

• Maintain social distancing from other individuals  

• Do not visit if you had an encounter with a potentially positive or COVID positive individual 
within the last 14 days or if any new onset of illness exists 

• Eye protection is optional for visitors and is provided by the facility    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


